
To All Customers Rep No.C23030

January 16, 2024

Fuji Electric FA Components

& Systems Co., Ltd.

We would like to thank you for your continued patronage of Fuji products.

We are writing to announce the production discontinuation of some of our products. 

The details are described below. Please review the following information and take appropriate actions.

Please also inform all related sections of your company of this discontinuation.

Product name Accessories for command switches

Series name AH164, AH165, AH165-2, AH225 Series, LED resistor units

Types AHX697-□H3

*Limited to resistor units (100 V AC/DC)

Reason for discontinuation Due to decreasing demand, it has become difficult to provide a reasonable and stable supply.

Alternative types There are no alternative types.

Date of production discontinuation

Attachments There are no attachments.

Last order date

Maintenance parts There are no maintenance parts.

Others -

AH164, AH165, AH165-2, AH225 Series Command Switches
Notification of Production Discontinuation of LED Resistor Units

July 31, 2024

May 31, 2024

Fuji Electric FA Components & Systems Co., Ltd.


